
Welcome to Year 1. We are so excited for the year ahead. Please see our
newsletter regarding all the exciting things your child will be learning this term.

1 Sharratt - Wednesday and Friday
1 Byron - Thursday and Friday

Please bring a pair of black pumps in a bag to
keep in school. 

Traditional tales with a twist.

Number and place value within 10.
Addition within 10.

How am I making history? We will be looking at personal chronology and
finding out about the past within our living memory using photographs. 

Forces and space: seasonal changes. We will be exploring how seasonal
changes affect trees, weather patterns and daylight hours.

Why is sleep important? How to get a good night's sleep.
We will be exploring the story book Peace at Last.PSHE

Parent consultation evening
Wednesday 8  October from 3.30pmth
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PE days

What we're learning this half term

English

Maths

History

Science

Upcoming events & other news


